
In this weekõs newsletteréé. 
 

* Jacaranda Activities 

* Swim School reminder 

*Principalõs Message 

 
Upcoming events 

 
Tuesday 10th October: P & C Meeting 7pm 

Friday 13th October: Swim School Grading Day 
Monday 16th October: Year 7 GHS 2018 Chromebook Info 

evening  6pm  
Wednesday 18th  October: GHS Taster Day 
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Our first Taster Lessons for Year 6 students who will be attending Grafton High School in 2018 will be held on 
Wednesday 18th October. Year 6 students will walk with their teachers to the High School at 9:30am and will 
return to school at lunchtime. This excursion is covered by the Long Term Permission note signed at the start of 
the year. Students must wear full school uniform (including their school hat) and will need to provide their own 
recess and a drink. 

 
Year 6 Students in our Support Unit will commence their visits this Wednesday. Students are to come to school 
as usual and will be walked over to the High School with a teacher and an SLSO for their transition sessions. 

Year 6 Taster Lessons at GHS 

 
 
 
 

Our annual Swim School will take place in Weeks 7 and 8 of this term. This is a daily program which is compulsory for 
all Year 2 children  (who have each received a note) and is offered to non-swimmers in Years 3-6 (who need to collect 
a note from the office). Cost is $30 ($3 per day) or current season pass. 

Grading Day is this Friday 13th October and all students involved are reminded to bring their swimmers, towel, goggles 
and appropriate footwear for the walk to the pool.  

Permission notes must be returned ASAP. 

Swim School 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/


 
 
 
 
It was an extremely hectic week but for 90 students, the Performing Arts Tour at the end of last term was a special 
and memorable experience. 

The group, featuring our band, choir and senior dance ensemble, travelled north to Brisbane, Gold Coast and the 
Sunshine Coast for 5 days. They performed at Queen Street Mall, Carrara Markets, Elston Lodge Retirement Village, 
Cavill Ave and in the Brisbane Botanical Gardens.  The students had a swim at South Bank Beach, enjoyed authentic 
Mexican and Italian cuisine, visited the art gallery and museum, had a trip to Seaworld on the way home, and the 
highlight for many was sleeping under the òoceanó at Sealife Aquarium in Mooloolaba. 

Thankyou to Mr Keogh and the staff who attended! A great week was had by all! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Performing Arts Tour 

 
 

 

All Year 5 students will soon receive a note about applying for the Government selective high school class at 
Grafton High School in 2019. Parents/carers must apply for this class online at the following link: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/é/selective-high-schoolé/year-7 

In addition to applying online, students must ALSO return the slip on the bottom of the note to their class 
teacher. After returning this note, students will receive additional information about the selective class 

application process. For further information, please contact Kate Robertson or Michelle McDonagh on 66421000 

 

Selective Classes 2018 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7

